
 

 

 

 

 

Good afternoon and welcome to another weekly newsletter. I think this week we have seen 

every season! It felt more like November rather than a May bank holiday!  I hope you 

enjoyed a happy bank holiday weekend despite the rain and cold!  

We have had another really positive week in school. I have enjoyed soaking up such a 

positive atmosphere in each and every classroom.  As always at this time of year, I have 

been working hard with colleagues planning budgets, class structures and staffing 

arrangements for September.  

When I was looking at the calendar yesterday I was a little shocked to realise that we only 

have 10 school weeks left this academic year. 3 weeks in May, before the half term, 

followed by the final 7 weeks of the last half term. It must be my age but, where does the 

time go 

 

News & Reminders: 

• If the weather stays nice this weekend the Friends of Carlton have a stall at Carlton 

Towers Farmers Market this Sunday (9th May). Weather permitting, it would be 

lovely to have some of our families visit the stall! 

• Year 5 and Year 6 children will be swimming on Tuesday as usual 

Thank you to all who have made payments for support of this curriculum area – and 

a polite reminder to others to please do so if you have not already.  

• Mrs Pemberton will be working with the Year 4 children from Peregrine class on 

Tuesday afternoons doing outdoor learning (in lieu of Forest Schools). These children 

should wear their outdoor kit as usual.  

• Simon Carson Sports are running an after school club on a Monday for any pupil in 

Red Kite and Peregrine. If you wish for your child to take part there are still a few 

remaining places available – please contact the school office for more information 

  

Communication with teachers: 

A reminder our class blogs are still accessible via the new school website: 

Class Blogs & Homework – Carlton Primary (selby.ac.uk) 

If you need to contact your class teacher regarding homework, please use the following 

emails.  This is only for issues regarding homework and all other queries should still be 

directed to the school office as before. 

Term 3 Week 4 : Friday 7th May 2021 

carltonprimary.selby.ac.uk  

https://carltonprimary.selby.ac.uk/class-blogs/


mrssmith@selby.ac.uk 

missgray@selby.ac.uk 

mrsburton@selby.ac.uk 

missmarshall@selby.ac.uk 

mrsshort@selby.ac.uk 

misscraven@selby.ac.uk 

 

Please do use the new teacher emails – please note that all emails@carlton-in-snaith.n-

yorks.sch.uk will now not be reaching us!  

 

Celebration and Special Mentions assembly 

If you haven’t already seen it, today’s celebration assembly can be viewed at:    

https://youtu.be/qZxCzGK-axo 

Kind regards 
Keep safe 
 

Jon Watson 
 
HeadTeacher 
Carlton Primary School 
Developing Lively, inquiring and creative minds 
 

 

mailto:mrssmith@selby.ac.uk
missgray@selby.ac.uk
mailto:mrsburton@selby.ac.uk
mailto:missmarshall@selby.ac.uk
mailto:mrsshort@selby.ac.uk
mailto:misscraven@selby.ac.uk
mailto:emails@carlton-in-snaith.n-yorks.sch.uk
mailto:emails@carlton-in-snaith.n-yorks.sch.uk
https://youtu.be/qZxCzGK-axo

